From: Chase Settle

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Bob Asher; Jim Amos; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Katie Parker
Subject: RE: Allison Federal CQ #10 Work Plan

Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 12:04:10 PM

Mike,

Yates has considered the OCD preference for remediation in regards to the S4 area and will address
the S4 area according to OCD preference, excavating through the 6" interval before backfilling with
caliche to the 4’ mark where the 20 ml liner will be installed.

Thank you,

Chase Settle, M.S.

Environmental Representative
Yates Petroleum Corporation

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 1:55 PM

To: Chase Settle

Cc: Bob Asher; Jim Amos; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Allison Federal CQ #10 Work Plan

RE: Yates Pet * Allison CQ Fed 10 * 30-015-26192 * 2RP-3325 * DOR: 9/28/15
Chase,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. It is OCD’s
understanding that 1’ of material has been removed, and the proposal is to remove an additional 3’
(4’ total removal). A 20 mil liner will then be installed. OCD would prefer to have the area identified
as S4, excavated through the 6’ interval to remove the 9000mg/kg numbers. If Yates elects to
remove this additional material, the area could be backfilled to the 4’ interval with caliche and then
the liner installed across the entire excavation. Please advise once remedial activities have been
scheduled. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
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If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Chase Settle [mailto:CSettle@yatespetroleum.com]
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 9:04 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Asher; Jim Amos
Subject: Allison Federal CQ #10 Work Plan

Mr. Bratcher,

Please find attached the proposed work plan for the below listed location.

Allison CQ Federal #10
30-015-26195

Section 13, T19S-R24E
1980 FNL & 660 FEL
Eddy County, New Mexico

Thank you,

Chase Settle, M.S.

Environmental Representative
Yates Petroleum Corporation

105 S. 4t? Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)
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This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named
recipient only. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing,
copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information
is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-
free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or
incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any
errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail
transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.
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